
From: george maclean
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 3:14 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Worried what is happening 
 

Developing our Gabriola property since early 1960 and now having restrictions and taxes beyond 

our means is not right!  We have almost 10 acres with some old growth which we have taken 

care of over these many years.  To get approval and pay for cutting our trees would be next to 

impossible for us. Island Trust should not have these powers.  We elect our provincial 

government to set taxes and regulations.  I know most of you mean well but please be 

reasonable.       

                                 George MacLean.     


